
Except of a letter addresses to the Delhi University 

 

We are writing this email regarding the “Global Youth Camp 2023- Sri Lanka“, the latest 

global initiative launched by NSBM Green University. Global Youth Camp 2023 (GYC 

2023) is a grand-scale International Summer Camp endorsed by the presidential secretariat 

and the Ministry of Education of Sri Lanka. It will avail an opportunity for over 200+ youth 

participants from 50+ countries to productively spend their summer on a beautiful island 

while exploring Sri Lanka’s geography, culture and history.  

   
This 10-day program scheduled for August 2023 will engage the participants in an effectively 

planned series of activities facilitated with accommodation, food and transportation 

facilities. This program is specially designed to bring together all undergraduates and 

postgraduates above 16 years from all across the globe.   

 

For more information, please kindly refer to the official website (https://gyc.nsbm.ac.lk/) and 

the promotional brochure sent to you with this email.   

   
We firmly believe that this is a great opportunity to collaborate with your prestigious 

university. Therefore, we would like to offer one free package for every 10 registrations 

from the University of Delhi to accommodate an academic staff member.  In addition, 

participants will be given a special offer for the airfare if they choose to fly with Sri Lankan 

Airlines.  
 

For further clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Prabodha Rasangi- Lecturer- 

National Coordinator for Global Youth Camp 

2023, through prabodha.r@nsbm.ac.lk or +94771533801 .   
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